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RESCHEDULED DATE FOR IAM/SOUTHWEST AIRLINES SAN ANTONIO  

TENTATIVE AGREEMENT STATION VISIT 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

The IAMAW/Southwest Airlines Tentative Agreement Station Visit/Roadshow for our District Lodge 142 members in San 

Antonio, Texas (SAT) has been rescheduled for November 22, 2022. A District 142 General Chair and shop stewards will be on 

hand from 8:00AM – 10:30AM and 5:00PM – 8:00PM to answer your questions and provide you with information you need to 

cast an educated vote for your Tentative Agreement.  

Please make every effort to attend this meeting and please share this with your coworkers.  

Your District 142 Negotiating Committee unanimously recommends a YES vote for this Tentative Agreement.  

With best wishes we remain 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

Signature on File 

John M. Coveny, Jr. 

President-Directing General Chair 

Signature of File 

Oralia “Lollie” Beecher 

General Chair 

Signature on File 

April Butler 

General Chair 

Signature on File 

Kenny Champagne 

General Chair 

Signature on File 

Lorraine Fraser 

General Chair 

Signature on File 

Carrie Lessley 

General Chair 
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cc:   R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory  

        E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory  

        T. Regan, Airline Coordinator  

        T. Blevins, Special Assistant to the International President  

            DL 142 Trusteeship Deputy  

        G. Simmons, Grand Lodge Representative 

        DL 142 Executive Board  

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


